
 

   

 

                         08.08.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  

    I’m pleased to confirm that Centravis is operating at full capacity across all our production 
facilities. Thanks to uninterrupted access to electricity, water, and essential infrastructure, our 
manufacturing processes run seamlessly, and all deliveries are being completed on time. 
Maintaining operational stability and dependable performance remains one of our highest 
priorities. 

     In keeping with our commitment to transparency and strong, long-term relationships, we are 
ready to share the latest Bureau Veritas audit reports, offer behind-the-scenes insights into our 
production, or arrange remote audits at your request. We believe that lasting trust is built on 
openness and shared responsibility. 

     Thank you for your continued trust and partnership with Centravis. 

 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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